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Coding & Robotics at Legacy 

Last Weekly until September 
This is the final EBulletin for the 2014/15 school year. On behalf of the staff of Legacy, we want to extend our appreciation to  all of 
our parents for their ongoing support and partnership in the work that we do.  It has been a great year, full of fun and learning. We 
hope that all of our families take time to enjoy the warm weather and relax throughout the summer. We wish our families that are 
moving or changing schools good luck, and look forward to working with our returning families in the fall. 

Staff Changes for 2015 
As the end of the year approaches, we have several changes that will be occurring in our staff. 
Departures: 
Mrs. Kaufman will be leaving Legacy for a new challenge at Donald Cousens P.S. She will be greatly missed for her leadership, 
technological inspirations and humour. 
Ms. Naidu is taking a break from teaching in Markham and will be spending the 2015/16 year travelling the world. We look forward 
to seeing where she visits! 
Mrs. Marr will also be taking some time away from Legacy on a personal leave in 2015/16. 
Ms. Yiannacou will be leaving to go to Ramerwood P.S. Her bright smile and care for our students will be missed. 
Ms. Dees will be joining the staff at Cornell P.S. next year. They are lucky to have her. 
Ms. Vittorio and Mr. Chin also leave us after a great year of learning and teaching.   
Arrivals: 
We will be welcoming back Mrs. Currie in September in her role as our Physical Education and Health teacher. 
Mrs. Giotis will be returning to Legacy part way through the year after her maternity leave is over. 

Legacy’s Got Talent 
The staff, students and community of Legacy celebrated the amazing talents of our students on Friday morning. With so many 
amazing talents, it was quite a show! Huge thanks go out to the Equity Committee, which included Mr. Babalola, Ms. Chopra and 
Ms. Manimanakis, and our amazing parent supporters in Mrs. Mohammed, Mrs. Acquaviva, and Mrs. Roche. Their time, energy and 
enthusiasm made it a show that will be remembered! 

September Start Up 
Tuesday, September 8th will be the first day of school in the fall. Because this day tends to be comparable to  “organized chaos”, 
we will be closing the Kiss ‘n Ride for the morning drop-off. Please consider walking to school to help with congestion and 
organization. Students will not be meeting with their new teacher and class before the end of the year. On the first day of school, 
teachers with class lists will be outside on the back tarmac to meet students and direct them to their appropriate classroom 
starting at 8:45a.m. Thank you for your help in preparing your child for a positive start to the year. 

Graduation 
Lastly, we will be wishing our Grade 8 students the best of luck in their future studies at their graduation on Tuesday night at 
Markham District High School. This evening will be hosted by our grade 7 students and will celebrate the achievements of the 
graduating class. On behalf of our staff, we would like to thank the grade 8’s for their leadership and enhancing our year with spirit 
and snacks!!!  We look forward to hearing how this group of fine students do as they transition to young adults! 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/legacy.ps/Pages/default.aspx

